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This referral was made by Ald. Eric Payne.  A resident near corner of Delafield Street and Bidwell Avenue is requesting an

Autistic Child warning sign placed.  In the past, public works has been against these types of installations.  However, in

this case, due to the complex intersection geometry and large traffic volumes, we would agree to install 1 sign on the

east side of Delafield Street near 529.  This sign would face south to alert drivers as they go northbound.
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